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Dear   Sir/Madam, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to submit one or more candidates for the 2017 WOLF PRIZES in the 

 Sciences and Arts. 

Attached kindly find a link to the forms and instructions on our website -  

 

http://www.wolffund.org.il/index.php?dir=site&page=content&cs=3128 

 

Kindly feel free to pass the link to additional colleagues, requesting them to submit nominees, as 

well. 

 

Nominations and all additional material should be received by us not later than August 31st, 2016. 

  

Please note that nominations received after this date will not be submitted to the Prize Committee. 

We look forward to receiving your candidates! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dr. Liat Ben David, CEO 

Wolf Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A ship in port is safe, but that is not what ships are built for  John A. Shedd 
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